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Please pass HB2152, the entire State needs this to happen. 

Storing 90% of the fuel for the entire state, including fuel for emergency vehicles and 

other emergency uses is extremely foolish.  Putting all your eggs in one basket, and 

then putting that basket in the worst possible place is about as short sighted as it 

gets. 

Does anyone still think it's a good idea to store these fuels on a liquefaction zone 

when we know we are overdue for a major earthquake? 

It is important that when the fuels are moved that they are not moved to vulnerable 

communities. 

We need to move these fuels off the the CEI hub as soon as possible, the entire 

State of Oregon is at risk here. 

Thank you  

Lynn Spitaleri Handlin 

 

 


